
Treasurer’s Report 
 
 
This being my last year serving as the PWC Treasurer, I have been privileged to 
be on the Board of Directors and working with many spiritually-guided and 
knowledgeable people. 
 
Our Penn West Conference does so much with limited staff and limited funds.  
They are definitely faithful stewards of your donations. 
 
Over my term as Treasurer, I have made practice to including a visual of our 
OCWM giving.  2018 and 2019 showed an increase in donations.  Then COVID 
hit or at least that is what we are blaming everything.  In 2020, we had the 
blessing of the PPP Grant. In 2021, we were $7K over 2020 and only $4K below 
2019. 

 
 

 

“Not how much of my money do I give to God, but how much of God’s 
money do I keep for myself?”  R.G. LeTourneau 
 
It is wrong to expect just and fair results without supplying the resources 
necessary to accomplish those results.  Speak out at your consistory/council 
budgeting meetings.  And if you are personally moved, make your own donation 
via check or online giving.   

Please spiritually and financially consider the needs of our Penn West 
Conference. 

 

 

Nancy Harclerode 
Treasurer 


